[image: ]
Christmas Message 2020 from National President



Dear Brothers, Sisters, Friends, Volunteers of the Society of St. Vincent de Paul Scotland and our Vincentian Family.

I take this opportunity to express my appreciation, on behalf of the National Council, to all those associated with the SSVP and particularly those we are pleased to serve.

I am encouraged by the way we have been able to adapt to the changes faced in 2020 and I am confident that we will learn from this experience and approach the new year with renewed vigour and continue to serve the poor in different ways for the foreseeable future.

In conclusion I wish you all a Holy, Joyful Christmas and a Peaceful and Healthy New Year


Yours in St. Vincent and Blessed Frederic,
Danny Collins
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